TO THE RESIDENTS OF ST. JOSEPH CHARTER TOWNSHIP:

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Township Zoning Board of Appeals of St. Joseph Charter Township will hold a public hearing on April 21, 2021 at 7:00 p.m., at the St. Joseph Charter Township Hall, 3000 Washington Avenue, in said Township, for a variance request for reduction of front yard setbacks in order to have a useable attached garage at 2541 Niles Rd., property numbers, 11-18-0002-0051-01-0.
Please take further notice that the tentative text of the above request may be examined prior to the date of the hearing during normal business hours at the St. Joseph Charter Township Hall.

BY ORDER OF THE ST. JOSEPH CHARTER

TOWNSHIP ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS
By:__________________________________
               Charlotte Wenham, Chairman

Posted:  Tuesday, April 20, 2021
